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Summary:

After consulting the Defense Intelligence Staff, Goodison writes to Kellas that "we must
now accept the end of 1968 as the earliest possible  date" for an Israeli nuclear bomb.
As the Canadian report suggested an Israeli test by 1966, either 1968 was a typo or the
Defense Intelligence Staff provided more detailed comments than are available in the
file. 
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